
 

 

          Friday 27th September 2024  

 Geography Fieldwork Rochester Trip 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

In Year 5 this term, we have been looking at grid references and map work within our Geography lessons. To embed 

this knowledge further we have arranged a trip for the children in Year 5 to visit Rochester on Monday 14th October. 

This will enable them to plot key features of Rochester on their own maps and gain a better understanding of how 

maps are read.  

There is no cost to this experience. The children will be visiting Rochester for the morning and will return to school for 

lunch. 

Please ensure that your child brings a suitable coat that day, as well as a water bottle as we will be walking there and 

back again. They might also want to bring a healthy snack to eat at break time. Please ensure this is something they 

can carry. 

We will need some parent helpers to come on the trip. If you are available on Tuesday 24th September and would be 

willing to come, please tick the box below and the class teacher will be in contact to invite you on the trip.  

 

 

I give permission for my child: _______________________ to travel and walk around Rochester.  

 

  I would be willing to be a parent helper on this trip.  

If your child has any medical conditions then please specify in the box below. 

 

 

By ticking this box I give consent, should the need arise, that the person in charge can give consent on my 

behalf for an anaesthetic to be administered or for other urgent medical treatment to be given.  

 

Print Name:     Signed:     Date: 

 

 


